
 

International experts at the third Spier Secret Festival

Local and international experts on food and wine will present talks, workshops, tastings and dinner events at the third Spier
Secret Festival, which returns to Spier Wine Farm from Thursday, 16 to Saturday, 18 October, 2014.

As part of Cape Town World Design Capital, the festival incorporates the Cape Town Food Indaba. The first day of the
conference (which falls on World Food Day) explores food security, food safety and sustainable food practices. The
second day will uncover the latest trends and inspiration in food, wine and design.

"We are delighted to present the Spier Secret Festival for a third time," said Annebelle Schreuders, Spier's marketing
director. "Ethical food production and responsible tourism are both important to Spier, so we are looking forward to the
insights presented from this event."

Follow the official hashtag #spiersecret on Twitter and Instagram for regular updates on Secret dinners and conference
speakers. Go to www.spier.co.za, www.spiersecret.co.za and The Spier Secret Festival on Facebook for updates and
information.
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